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Learning Heroes: Lily P 

Special Table: Grace S and Owen  

Sapphire: Oliver O, Victor, Ezme, Jacob TJ, 

Scarlet and James F 

Emerald: Rhian  and Georgiana  

Reading Ribbons: Alana  

Friday 24th January 2020 

Coming up next week: 

Tuesday:  

Parent / Carer Consultations 

Wednesday: 

Parent / Carer Consultations 

Year 6 visiting The Corsham School 

Thursday: 

Parent / Carer Consultations  

(Garnet only) 

Together Everyone Achieves More 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Our Someone Special Morning this week 

was really well attended. It was lovely to 

see so many familiar faces, as well as 

one or two new ones. In fact, we had 20 

more visitors than expected. 

Going forward, we need to know how many people will be 

coming so that we can plan effectively. Therefore, please can 

you make sure you return the invitation slip next time. Thank 

you. 

Mr Gareth Spicer, Headteacher. 

In Garnet Class this week, the children have 

been collecting ideas for their Andy Warhol artistic 

designs. These pupils have started to use their 

ideas to create a repeating pattern in the same 

style as Warhol. They look great! 

Some of you might 

recognise these dance 

moves from the 1970s. 

Pupils in Crystal Class 

have been learning these 

in PE as part of their topic 

learning. 

Any other business: 

PARENT & CARER 

CONSULTATION MEETINGS are 

happening next week. If you 

haven’t already made an 

appointment, drop into the office 

to sign up or call us on 01249 

712294 to make one. 

 

 

 

You are important and we value 

you being there! 

Attendance: 

This week Opal Class 

had the highest 

attendance with 99.7% 

Attendance overall is 

95.95% 

Pupils in Jade Class have 

been fascinated in learning 

about toys from the past. As 

part of their 1890s topic, 

they have got to handle and 

predict what different toys 

were.   

 Pupils in 

Amethyst 

Class (and 

their 

parents) 

have been 

busy 

practising 

for their 

SATS tests!   

Pupils in Opal Class have written some  

wonderful setting descriptions for Mr Twit’s 

house using adjectives this week. 

 

 Our (Wildly Important Goal) 

WIG for Year 6 is  

58% 

This is the percentage of 

pupils who must achieve 

the expected standard in 

Reading, Writing and Maths 

in July 2020 

 In Onyx Class, the children 

have been communicating 

their learning about the1920s 

using powerpoint. 

https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/login?destination=give-your-views

